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Headteacher’s 

Award 
 

Well done to the following pupils who were 

given Headteacher’s Award certificates 

this week. 

Alina M, Everly C, Emilie H, Oliver G, 

Adrianna Y, Douglas M, Alexander G,  

Carlo S-F, Rosa C, Hashim A-B,  

 Andrew F-S, Lucia R, Ruby C, Luca M-B, 

Xander H, Zinzi B, Muhammad A, Thomas L 

Amelia L, Elias H, Billie D, Anaya S, Zaina B 

Noah N, Francesca T, Hallie M, Elanor F, 

Cian T, Mersana P, Freddie L, Faron W,  

Ellie N, Mayibo B, Edith J. 

 

 

Attendance for week commencing 

8th September 2025  
 

Reception 98.3%          

Year 1 99.1%           

Year 2 97.8%          

Year 3 97.3%          

Year 4 97.9%          

Year 5 97.1%           

Year 6 99.1%           
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Music News 
 

On Monday 

Chapters 5 

and 6 

welcomed 

a touring 

Jazz Band 

from St 

Gregory's 

School in Argentina!!! 

 

The visiting school are on a Music and 

Sports tour of the UK and we were 

privileged to be able to hear such high 

quality music from a school from across 

the pond! 

 

The children enjoyed an hour-long concert 

that featured a wide range of musical 

styles from South America.  

It was such a great experience to see and 

hear live music and in true LC spirit our 

children were a wonderfully engaged 

audience - dancing and clapping along! 
 

 

Important Notice to ALL 

Parents/Carers 
If child is being collected by another 

friend/family member, it is very important 

that you contact school either by phone or 

email Mrs Fraser or Mrs Herron 

 

Happy Hedgehog 

Multisport After School 

Club. 

3.30pm 4.30pm 
                   Mondays - 

Y5&6 

Wednesday - Y3&4 

Thursdays - Y1&2 

 
If you would like to book your child onto this 
club please 
visit www.happyhedgehogsports.com 
 

 

Important Notice to Year 3 – 6 

Parents/Carers 
 

If your child attends Prep After 

School can you please return your 

After School forms to Mrs Roberts 

by Wednesday 17th September 

 

 

 

Notice to ALL Prep Parents/Carers 

Pupils may bring a healthy snack to 

eat at morning break. This must be 

fresh or dried fruit/ vegetables or 

plain biscuits ONLY 
 

 

Pupils to wear full tracksuit for 

PE and Games NO LEGGINGS 

ALLOWED 

 

 

 

 

 
Skiing Trip 
 
We have one more 
space left on our Prep Ski 

Trip to Italy! 
 
The trip will depart on Sunday 29th March 2026 
and return a 7 days later.  

 
If you would like any more information about 
the trip, including the cost break down, please 
email Miss Finnegan.  
jfinnegan@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 
 
 

 

 

http://www.happyhedgehogsports.com/
mailto:jfinnegan@liverpoolcollege.org.uk


 
Reception Get Together 

 

Tickets are now on sale for our 

Reception get together at Jungle Fun. This is a 

great opportunity for children and families to 

meet and get to know each other. Parents 

must attend the event, it is not staffed. 

 

 

There are food options and there 

will also be a raffle to raise funds 

for the PTA. 

Get your tickets here: https:// 

www.ticketsource.co.uk/liverpool- 

college-pta/t-krvqoex 

Deadline for buying tickets is 

end of Sunday 14th September 

 

 

Primary Halloween Discos! 

Calling all spooky, scary, 

skeletons….Our Halloween Discos 

for Ch1-Ch6 are all on Thursday 

16th October! Tickets are on sale 

from today. 

There will be snacks available to 

purchase. You can pre-pay for these 

snacks when you book your ticket. 

You child will then receive a 

wristband with their pre-paid snacks 

on and they will show it instead of 

payment. You can also send them 

with money - if you do this please 

make sure they can keep it secure. 

There will be games, and a prize for 

best costume! 

This is a staffed event. Parents are 

not allowed to stay. 

Ch1 & Ch2 (5-6pm): 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/liverpool-

college-pta/t-ganlnvq 

 

Ch3 & Ch4 (6.15-7.15pm): 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/liverpool-

college-pta/t-nolyzym 

 

Ch5 & Ch6 (7.30-8.30pm): 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/liverpool-

college-pta/t-xmprjrz 

 

 

 
The PTA AGM is on Tuesday 30th 

September on Microsoft Teams. It is an 

opportunity to learn about the PTA, our plans, 

and to vote for this year's committee.  

 

Our Fireworks Bonanza tickets are selling fast! 

The event, on Friday 7th November, is the 

biggest in our calendar and has food stalls, 

craft stalls, games, performances, and an epic 

fireworks finale! These sell out every year, so 

please do not delay! Tickets are available 

at: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/liverpool-

college-pta/t-eaooxva 

 

 
 

 

Notices to All Parents/Carers 

 

Call for all parents, careers, 

grandparents and volunteers! 

 

We are looking for volunteers to 

read one-on-one with children across 

the primary phase. 

 

If you are interested, contact Miss 

Brooke using the email address 

below. Thanks! 

 

hbrooke@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 
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Reception had fun during their music 

lesson this week. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVANCED NOTICE 
 
On Wednesday 24th September Miss Clark 
and Ms Paiano will host an 'How to help your 
child practice at home' session. This is open 
to anyone who's child has instrumental and/or 
singing lessons and wishes to develop 
strategies to support progress and practice at 
home. 
Following on from last year's redesign of 
instrumental lesson structure we would like to 
develop communication between school and 
home with your child's instrumental practice 
and progress. At this session we will look at 
strategies to support practice, instrument 
specific language used and examples of 
practice diaries and 'practice notes' you may 
receive from our instrumental staff.  
If you have any questions regarding 
instruments, musical language or practice 
motivation you would  like us to include or 
raise at this session please email Miss Clark on 
eclark@liverpoolcollege.org.uk  
 

 

Dates for your 

Diary 
 

 

 

 

 

Everly R1 has misplaced 

her black school coat 

aged  

3-4years. 

Could all parents please check their child’s 

clothing.  Thank You 
 

 

 

 

 

23rd – 26th 
Sept 

Book Fair 

24th Sept Individual school photograph 

1st October EYFS Open Evening for Reception 
2026 

7th October  Reception Harvest Festival 

8th October Year 1 & Year 2 Harvest Festival 

9th October Prep Harvest Festival  

16th October PTA Halloween Disco 

17th October Founders’ Day 

  

20th – 31st 
October 

Half Term  

7th November  PTA Bonfire Night Display 

10th 
November 

Parents Evening 

12th 
November  

Parents Evening 

19th 
November 

EYFS Open Evening New to 
Reception 2026 

10th 
December  

Year 4 & Year 5 Christingle 

11th 
December  

Year 3 & Year 6 Christingle 

15th 
December 

Y2 Nativity 

16th 
December 

Reception & Y1 Nativity 

17th 
December 

Finish for Christmas 12.00 noon 

  

  


